
From Bill Johnson, son of Lt Col Grove C. Johnson, to my father's friends
of the 377th Security Police Squadron.

I thought you might find this interesting.  When my father returned home 
from Tan Son Nhut, he brought back a very unusual rifle.  I used to practice 
drilling with it when I was on home on leave from the Naval Academy.  I 
never really understood the background, just that it had come somehow 
from outside of Vietnam. 

When we took all my father's things out of the home in February, I 
volunteered to take the rifle.  As I was showing it to my son, I mentioned 
that the bolt even worked and popped it open.  To my surprise, the 
authorization form for the weapons release to my father, along with a short 
note describing how he came to possess the rifle was folded into the 
cartridge magazine. 

Truly an amazing story, another amazing story that came from a group of 
amazing people who served our country! 

Bill Johnson
2nd son of Lt. Col. Grove C. Johnson








